AEG St. Louis Chapter Newsletter
November 2018
Please forward to others you know who may be interested.
*****
Visit www.aegstl.org, our website for the AEG St. Louis Chapter!
 
*****
November Chapter Meeting
The November Chapter Meeting will be held on Thursday, November 1 at 5:30 PM at Geotechnology, Inc., (11816 Lackland Road, Suite 150, St. Louis, MO 63146). Deb Green, the 2018-2019 Jahn’s Lecturer, will share her presentation titled “Let’s Talk.” Cost will be $30 for members, $40 for non-members, and $10 for students and those between jobs. Please RSVP at http://www.aegstl.org/monthly-section-meetings/ by Wednesday, October 31, 2018.
A special thanks to Sunbelt Environmental Services, the sponsor for our November meeting!
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*****
AEG Coastal Hazards Symposium: Engulfing the Coast
AEG will hold a three-day Coastal Hazards Symposium January 7-10, 2019. at the Dauphin Island Sea Lab (DISL) on Dauphin Island in Alabama. Abstracts for the event can be submitted through November 1, 2018. Online registration is open until December 21, 2018. Additional information on the event, registration, lodging, and submitting abstracts is available here.
*****
AEG St. Louis Chapter Sponsors Needed
The AEG St. Louis Chapter is looking for sponsors for our 2018 and 2019 meetings.  Sponsorships are $300 per meeting.  Please contact Ed Jones for more information (ejones@geosyntec.com)
Benefits of being a Meeting Sponsor include: a 20-30 word summary in the newsletter, one or two PowerPoint slides to run on the slide-show loop that is projected in the dining room during the networking and dinner time, and if a representative of the sponsoring company attends the meeting, he or she will have two to three minutes to talk about their organization.  Brochures, giveaways, table-top displays, and business cards are certainly welcome as well.
*****
Employment:  Job Seekers & Open Positions
Smith & Co. Engineers, of Poplar Bluff, MO,  has an opening for entry level environmental scientists (geologist/biologist/engineer). Please contact Mike Walker, RG (573-785-9621 or mikew@shsmithco.com) for more information.
Oregon Department of Transportation (ODOT) has an opening for a Region Geo Tech Expert/Hazmat in Bend. The primary purpose of this position is to act as the Engineering and Economic Geology technical expert and lead-worker for the Central and Eastern Oregon Regions.  Salary $72,096- $106,536/yearly + excellent benefits and relocation assistance. For details please visit www.odotjobs.com or call 866-ODOT-JOB (TTY 503-986-3854 for the hearing impaired) for Announcement #ODOT18-2484OC and to apply. ODOT is an AA/EEO Employer, committed to building workforce diversity.
To all Jobseekers and Employers – Please contact the newsletter editor, Jessie Goodwin (jgoodwin@geotechnology.com), to post your search for an employer or employee, and when you have found a new job or hired the new employee. This helps us keep our postings accurate and timely.
*****
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